
 

 

 

Newsletter Friday 14th October  

 

End of Term Events 

Next week brings to a close our first half term of the academic year. It has certainly been a period of 

time which has passed extremely quickly. Thankfully, it has also felt a great deal more like a return to 

normal after so many years of disruption due to Covid. Pupils have certainly benefitted from being 

able to engage once again in the many extra-curricular activities on offer. On that note, may I remind 

parents and carers of Year 7 pupils, that next Wednesday evening we will hold the Year 7 Mass of 

Welcome in the sportshall. In addition, pupils in years 7 and 8 will have the chance to attend their 

disco on Thursday evening.  

 

Duke of Edinburgh Award 

On Tuesday, we held a parents’ information evening for all Year 10 students interested in completing 

their Bronze DofE Award. We were delighted to see such a huge response and have continued to 

receive emails from families who were unable to attend but are keen for further information. We 

have uploaded all the information onto the Duke of Edinburgh section of our school website. Please 

feel free to browse this area for further insight into the previous success of DofE at All Hallows and 

the steps moving forward for current Year 10 pupils.  

A full breakdown of the payment plan and key dates are provided in the "Parents Information" letter 

and there is an additional enrolment fee that needs to be completed and returned to school before 

Friday 21st October. An enrolment and licensing fee of £50 is also due for this date and can be paid 

online via ParentPay. 

If you have any further queries regarding the award, please contact our DofE Co-ordinators, Mrs 

Walsh or Miss Consiglio. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr C Horrocks 

Headteacher  


